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Upcoming street closures for filming 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 8, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2013) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that Rezolution Pictures, working with 
Tracey Deer, has been approved the following street closures for the filming of scenes 
for the TV Series “Mohawk Girls”: 
 
Intermittent Street Closure (see map for all locations): 

 Thursday, May 9th, 9:30am to 12:30pm, Location #1 on Riverfront Road. 

 Thursday, May 9th, 6pm to 10:00pm, Location #2 at the “Beauvais Horseshoe”   
behind Hamburger Heaven and “Regis” street. 

 
Complete Street Closure (see map for all locations): 

 Friday, May 10th, 8am to 12:00pm, Location #3 on Riverfront Road. 

 Friday, May 10th, 10am to 5pm, Location #4 near the Mohawk Legion 219. 
 

 
 
Please note that emergency vehicles will be able to pass at all times.  
 
For more information, contact Mia Phillips at 450-638-8244. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Friday, May 10th at 5pm.  
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254. 
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